
Notice of New Contact Number 

Dear Valued Patients and Partners, 

We are writing to inform you of our new contact number for all correspondence related to our 

clinic. 

New Contact Number: (123) 456-7890 

Please update your records accordingly. We appreciate your attention to this matter and thank 

you for your continued support. 

Should you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us at the new number. 

Sincerely, 

The [Clinic Name] Team 


